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Week 2 
 

Red Words 
1. for 
2. and 
3. he 
4. why 
5. happen 
6. would 

Spelling Words 
1. lip  6. pin 
2. it  7. pig 
3. in  8. rip 
4. sit  9. hit 
5. chin           10. did 
 

Skills Being Taught This Week 

• Reading: Short / i / (itch)  
• Math: Add & Sub to 10 
• Language: Present Verb tense, 

handwriting 
• Social Sciences: Lights & Mirrors 

Dates to Remember 
Tuesday, August 30th- Cookie Dough Fundraiser Ends 
Thursday, August 31st- Bingo for Books (Open House) 
Friday, September 1st- Yearbook & Group Class 
Pictures 
Monday, September 4th – Labor Day Holiday 
Wednesday, September 6th – Progress Reports 
Friday, September 15th – Out of Uniform $2 
Week of September 18-22 – Homecoming Week 
Friday, October 6th – End of 1st Quarter 
Monday, October 9th – No School, Teacher Workday 
 
 

Classroom Reminders 

Fun Friday: Thank you Morgan for last week’s snack. This week  
is in charge of Fun Friday Snack.  

Open House: You are invited to Open House in our 
classroom on Thursday, August 31st, from 4:30-6:30 p.m. 
We hope to see you there! 

Red Words and Spelling Words: Red words and spelling words 
will be listed on the newsletter each week. Please make sure 
your child knows how to read and spell them. Your child will also 
need to know how to use each red word in a sentence.  

Snack: Please make sure your child brings a snack or 
purchases a snack each day.  It is very sad to see a child sit 
while others are eating.  We do NOT have extra snacks in the 
classroom. 

Tags on Backpacks 
Please do not remove transportation tags and cafeteria 
number tags from your child’s backpack.  Students are 
required to have both and they are used each day.  If you 
change your child’s backpack, please put both tags on the new 
backpack. 

Red School Folder: Please check and initial your child’s folder 
daily.  

Water Bottles: Students should bring water bottles.   Please 
make sure that your child has ONLY water in his/her bottle.  
Metal or plastic water bottles with drink spouts are encouraged. 

Cookie Dough Fundraiser: The cookie dough fundraiser will end 
on August 30th. Make sure to send in all money by this date.  

 


